
 

 

	
	
	
	
Operations:	

• We	responded	to	44	calls	in	August.	
• Tender	57	has	been	out	of	service	since	the	beginning	of	August.		It	has	been	seen	by	two	different	

shops	and	currently	no	solution	to	the	problem	has	been	found.			
• The	new	extrication	equipment	that	was	purchased	with	a	small	portion	of	the	trade	in	money	

have	been	put	in	service.			
 

Wildland: 
• Brush	56	returned	yesterday	from	a	full	14-day	roll	at	the	Black	Mountain	Fire	near	Kremmling,	I	

hope	to	relist	it	available	soon.	
• No	current	fire	bans	in	our	district.	

	
Administration:		

• Galen,	Clay,	and	myself	traveled	to	Canada	to	the	plant	where	our	new	engines	are	being	built.		We	
spent	about	14	hours	in	prebuild	meetings	and	we	are	very	excited.		These	trucks	are	going	to	be	
great	for	our	district.			

• Jen	and	I	are	working	hard	on	next	years	budget	and	will	be	presenting	the	first	draft	at	our	next	
meeting.		The	premiliminary	assessments	reflect	aproximately	a	$150,000	increase	in	property	tax	
revenue.	

• September	18:	Station	1	Magnolia	Road:		Galen	and	John	retirement	party	and	open	house.			
• All	hands	meeting	November	19th.		
	

	
	
	
	
	

MONTHLY FIRE CHIEFS REPORT 
 

Regular Meeting: September 14, 2021 


